
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0018

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 20/01/2022

Development:

Location :

Continuation of the permitted temporary events area of 2,359sq.m at the events area located to the rear of the 

centre between service yards 2 & 3 (as previously permitted under Reg. SD15A/0313 and Reg. SD18A/0148 for a 

period of 3 years.

Liffey Valley Shopping Centre, Fonthill Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

23/02/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water   

   -             All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes 

and practices. 

           Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

  -          All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

             Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.      




